From:
 Jeanne Anyanwu McCoy

 To:
 Young, Victor (BOS)

 Cc:
 Earl Shaddix

Subject: Letter of Support - Earl Shaddix

Date: Friday, July 14, 2023 10:31:09 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

## Dear Mr. Young,

I am writing this email in support of Earl Shaddix and his qualifications to remain as Commissioner on the DBI Commission. I work with Mr. Shaddix in his role as the Executive Director for Economic Development on 3rd (EDoT). Mr. Shaddix is a pillar of the community and has helped multiple businesses successfully navigate the start up process and continues to work with community partners to create economic opportunities for business owners and the people of our communities.

Earl has the background, qualifications and experience to serve on the DBI Commission. The community supported his initial appointment to the commission and we encourage the DBI commission to consider Mr. Shaddix's credentials and his community contribution and reappoint him in this role. The community stands behind Mr. Shaddix and I hope that our voices are included in this decision.

I am available should you have any questions regarding my position of support for Mr. Shaddix. Again we sincerely hope the Commission considers the community response and renews this appointment.

Jeanne Anyanwu McCoy 1443 Quesada Avenue San Francisco 94124 916-300-2361

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Have held be privilege of working with Earl Shaddis for over ten years in various community related projects and have always appreciated his support for the 3rd Street corridor and our local businesses. From facade compliance, ADA information, vacancies etc, Earl has always demonstrated a true position assist the community.

I strongly support his appointment to the DBI Commission.

Please contact me with any questions at all!

 $Kristin Houk \\ All Good Fizza \\ All Go$ 

From: <u>Lawanda Dickerson</u>
To: <u>Young, Victor (BOS)</u>

Subject: Letter of recommendation for Earl Shaddix Date: Friday, July 14, 2023 12:10:24 PM

Attachments: PastedGraphic-5.png

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

### Hello Victor,

My name is Lawanda Dickerson and I have worked with Earl Shaddix for 8+ years and have always appreciated his support for the 3rd Street corridor and our local businesses. He has been a driving force for the facade compliance, ADA information, vacancies etc, Earl has always demonstrated a true passion to assist the community. I fully support his appointment to the DBI Commission.

Thank you for your consideration,

### Commissioner Lawanda Dickerson



Lawanda Dickerson CPT, NFS, WLS, CES / Health & Fitness Life Coach 4646 3rd St. San Francisco, CA 94124 lawanda@u3fit.com / c: 916-717-9162 https://url.avanan.click/v2/\_\_\_www.u3fit.com

/\_\_\_.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzpkN2RjNTEwZmlwOGFiOTFjYzBiOTc3MzNiZGMwNmQxMDo2OmlyODE6MThk M2ZmNjlzYmRmYmRkZWQ1ZDY0YzcwOTkyN2YwMml3YjFhY2RiNzAyMTE1ZTNlMWY1NDl2NTU2Y2ZhMDlyY zp0OlQ o: 415-872-7175

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using or disclosing its contents. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them. Thank you.

July 14, 2023

# Barbara Gratta/Gratta Wines

I have worked with Earl Shaddix for over 13 years within the Bayview Community. I appreciate his support and dedication to the 3<sup>rd</sup> Street corridor and to our local businesses. From façade compliance, ADA information, vacancies and beyond, Earl has always demonstrated a true passion to assist the community.

I support his appointment to the DBI Commission.

Sincerely,

Barbara Gratta



Victor Young
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall., Room 244
San Francisco CA 94102

Dear Mr. Young,

I have worked with Earl Shaddix for over 10 years in the Bayview-Hunters Point neighborhood. At Old Skool, we have always appreciated his support for the 3rd Street corridor and our local businesses - especially his work and partnership on Mendell Plaza. From facade compliance, ADA information, vacancies etc, Earl has always demonstrated a true passion to assist the community. His work and knowledge is invaluable to us as nonprofit/business owners, but also as a neighbor. He is a true connector in the neighborhood and knows how to get things done.

We fully support his appointment to the DBI Commision and believe he will do a fantastic job for San Francisco.

In community,

Lisa Litsey

Lisa Litsey

Chief of Staff & Programs

Old Skool Cafe

lisa@oldskoolcafe.org

415.205.4394 (mobile)